
ATTACHMENT NO. 15 

 

 
From: Judith Sherman <judisher@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 9:51 AM 
To: Karyn Marks <karynurse@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Mendivil, Jose <jose.mendivil@culvercity.org> 
Subject: Re: Public Notice for the November 11, 2024, City Council Hearing -5700 Hannum Ave 
 
Thank you Karyn for your email.   What the city is planning to do in Fox Hills is a blatant,  deliberate 
assault on our community.  It is shameful and it is possible that the city will not get away with it.  This is 
certainly moral corruption although it would not at all surprise me if there are some "sticky fingers" in 
the Culver City government taking kickbacks.  
 
Judi Sherman 
Fox Hills 
 

 
 
On Fri, Oct 18, 2024 at 9:38 AM Karyn Marks <karynurse@yahoo.com> wrote: 
 

The Culver City Planning Commission has now DOUBLED the population in Fox Hills 
with the proposed plans! 

This is a hostile and discriminatory act facilitated by the CC Council and Planning 
Commission. 
It’s hard to believe that 2900 units are planned for Fox Hills- ALL PLANS DRAWN by 
the time the City Plan is approved. 
This doubles our population in an area that you all know is the most dense area in CC 
with serious parking and drive through problems. 
This is CRUEL EFFORT on the part of the Council and Commission. 
I will no longer attend to beg you to do the right thing as you all yawn in response to 
my efforts. 
Karyn Marks 
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